Water & Process Technologies

Annette McNeely
EHS Leader

5951 Clearwater Drive
Minetonka, MN 55343
USA

T 952-988-6470
F 952-988-6056

Brian McDermott

Division Director of DMSSA
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

RE: Environmental Report and Product Safety Report for GE Osmonics Inc Polymer Track Etch
Membrane Petition for Rulemaking

Dear Mr. McDermott:

This letter is in reference to letters from Kevin O'Sullivan dated June 22, 2011 and Jack Foster
dated June 29, 2011 requesting additional information to support our petition for rulemaking
for Polymer Track Etch Membrane, dated Aprul 18, 2011.

Attached is the Environmental Report and Product Safety Report as requested. If you have
further questions, please contact me at Annette.mcneely@ge.com or at the phone number
above.

Best regards,
(ijimﬁﬁz V7 67&,@4’/
Annette McNeely

Attached: Polymer Track Etch Membrane Environmental Report
Polymer Track Etch Membrane Product Safety Information
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